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 Dear Elementary Art Educators,  

We are pleased to announce the opportunity for your students to participate in Youth Art Month 

this spring. This is a non-competitive art exhibition for elementary school students currently in 

grades 3 – 5. All participants will receive special certificates of recognition. The exhibition dates 

are March 18 – April 9. Artwork drop off is March 7 – 10, 2016.   

Art teachers may submit a total of three two-dimensional pieces in any medium selected 

from the artwork of your students in grades 3-5. Maximum size is 18x24” including mat. 

Artwork is not required to be framed, however it is encouraged. Artwork must be delivered 

to the Quinlan Visual Arts Center by Monday, March 9 – Friday, March 11 from 9:00 AM 

– 5:00 PM.  

Enclosed are Art Entry Forms. Each entry needs to have two copies of the form. Please 

place ONE completed art entry form to the back of student’s individual piece(s) of artwork 

and bring ONE completed copy for us.  

A special opening reception will be held Friday, March 18
th
 5:30 PM – 7:00 PM. The reception 

is free to the public, instructors, parents and students.  

If you have any questions, please contact Paula Lindner (770) 536-2575 or email info@qvac.org.  

We hope you will take advantage of this terrific opportunity to showcase your student’s artwork!  

 

Paula E. Lindner 

Assistant Director  

 

 

 

 

 


